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Our Mission: 
 

“Through reflective and   collaborative  

practices,  we  provide a positive 

academic and arts-linked experience, 

where all students reach their highest 

potential and become life-long 

learners.” 
 

Midway Elementary  

School of the Arts 

Teacher 

of the 

Year! 

Mr. 

Hargett 

Employee of 

the Year! 

Ms. Moore 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our students demonstrated huge successes last year by 

completing their weekly lessons and minutes…THANK YOU for supporting them!  

Our goal for this school year remains the same.  We would like our students to complete 45 

minutes in Math and 45 minutes in Reading each week.  

Students should also maintain at least a 75% passing rate on their lessons.  



 
Important School 

 
 Information 

 
***School Hours*** 

 
8:35 a.m.-3:05 p.m. 

Wednesday 2:05 p.m. 
 

Attendance Matters! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Attendance Field Trips! 

Be sure your student is in school every 
day so they can participate! 

 
If a student is absent, a parent/doctor’s note should 

be sent in the same day your child returns. 
If a student is tardy, a parent MUST sign in their 

child at the front office upon arrival.  
 

 
September 30 – October 4  

Book Fair 
October 3  

Digital Citizenship Parent Night 6:00 pm to 7:00 pm 
Book Fair Night 5:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

October 4  
Fall Picture Make Up Day & Last Day of the Book Fair 

PINK OUT T-Shirt Sale Ends 
October 16  

Parent Conference Night – Please check with your 
teacher to schedule a time. 

October 17 & 18 
Hurricane Make Up Days – Please be sure your child is in 

school! 
October 24 

Report Cards Go Home 
October 25 

Squad Day – Parent Volunteers Needed! 
October 29 

Kindergarten & 3rd Grade Performance Night 
October 30 

1st & 2nd Grade Performance Night 
October 31 

PINKTOBER Pink Out Day! 
Pick up a T-Shirt for $10 

by October 4th! 
 

 

Get Your Midway Multiplication License!

 
Students are encouraged to practice their multiplication facts 2-12 until 

fluent. A recommended practice tool is www.coolmath4kids.com or the use 
of flash cards.   

Students will let their teacher know when they are ready to apply for the 
license.  The teacher will test the student using a timed test.   

If the student passes the test, they will be issued a multiplication license. 
 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.coolmath4kids.com&data=02%7C01%7Colga_wood%40scps.k12.fl.us%7Cdfc612c8588944e1d44f08d7273ac5d4%7Cd1e9e6b2778e48e5a961e9836af08827%7C0%7C0%7C637021005692118089&sdata=VcBvsrs8EimsrfkurV18tcbOsefk7wISt4BSTeubXjA%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, 

please visit: 

scpsfamily@myscps.us 



 

A safe and secure campus is our 

number one priority! 

Together we can keep our students safe! Please adhere to the 

following rules and procedures to ensure your child’s safety: 

 Due to the lack of supervision prior to 8:00 am, students MUST NOT arrive on campus 

prior to 8:00 am, unless they attend the Extended Day Before School Program. 

 When dropping children off in the morning, please have them exit the car on the 

passenger side closest to the school’s sidewalk. 

 If your child is tardy, please park, and walk them inside so you can sign them into school. 

 All visitors must report to the Front Office to sign in and receive a visitor’s sticker.  

Please bring a state issued ID or Driver’s License in order for us to properly check you in. 

 A state issued ID or Driver’s License must be provided when checking in and when 

signing a child out.  

 If your child’s dismissal arrangements change, please send a note to your child’s 

teacher. In the case of an emergency, please call the school before 2:00 pm Mondays, 

Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays; and by 1:00 pm on Wednesdays. 

Thank you for your cooperation in helping to keep our students SAFE! 

 


